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FALL 2002 LIBRARY HOURS:

The schedule for fall Library hours has been sent to Kinkos for copying. Each main area and branch
library will receive copies by the end of the week. In the meantime, here is an advanced look:

Library Hours Fall 2002 With Graphic

INDIVIDUAL STAFF TRAVEL REQUESTS:

Several members of staff have submitted travel requests at this time. If you have done your research and
know the trips or courses that you wish to attend from now until June 30, 2003 please submit your request
forms prior to September 1. An additional copy of the form is attached in case you have misplaced it.

INDIVIDUAL STAFF TRAVEL REQUES

ALSO, make sure to submit any supporting literature (internet conference info, program, course
description) when you hand in your requests. Thank you.

IT'S THAT TIME AGAIN - THEY'RE COMING BACK]!

Wishing all another productive academic year. May we add head in the right direction towards our goals.

Qs
N
/

2

f)
%

=)

AW






